
August 30, 2016

International Air Transport Office,

Civil Aviation Bureau

Permission for International Air Transport Services by Foreign Nationals

～Another new airline flying into Japan～

The Ministry of Land, Infrastructure, Transport and Tourism (MLIT)

has announced that it has approved the application made by AIR SEOUL

for “International Air Transport Services by Foreign Nationals” on

August 30, 2016.

１．Applicant: AIR SEOUL, Inc.

２．Scheduled date of starting operation: Friday, October 7, 2016

３．Air routes and number of flights:

Incheon－Takamatsu 3 flights per week (Tuesday, Friday, Sunday)

Incheon－Shizuoka 3 flights per week (Monday, Thursday, Saturday)

【Corporate profile】(at the time of application)

(1) Nationality: Korea

(2) Date of establishment: April 2015

(3) Capital: 150 million South Korean Won

(4) Fleet: One

(To be increased to three at the time of starting the operation)

[Contact Information]

International Air Transport Office

Aviation Network Department

Civil Aviation Bureau, MLIT

Umezawa (Ext. 48533), Mitani (Ext. 48535)

Main switchboard 03-5253-8111

Direct line 03-5253-8707

Fax 03-5253-1656


